
Public event Monday 27 November 17.30-20.00

Charing Cross Hospital open door

Hospitals are part of the fabric of the community and 
touch people’s lives in many ways – as a staff member, 
volunteer, patient or visitor. We’ve organised an evening 
of activities with a special focus on Charing Cross Hospital 
– marking and celebrating its past, sharing and clarifying 
current plans and looking to the future. 



Supported by

Guided mini-tours 
(places need to be booked in advance by phone or email)
17.30 – 18.30 main entrance, Charing Cross Hospital
There will be mini-tours of departments which have had recent 
investment, many of which have been made possible by Imperial 
Health Charity. 

Public event - 27 November 2017 
(visit our website for more details)

Public open session + Q&A 
(places need to be booked in advance online via our website, by 
phone or email)
18.30 – 19.30 Mary Cochrane, Education centre, 
Charing Cross Hospital
Chief executive Ian Dalton, medical director Prof Julian Redhead 
and other directors will talk about the current and future plans 
for Charing Cross and open up to your questions, concerns and 

Informal discussions
19.30 – 20.00 Foyer, Education centre, Charing Cross Hospital
Talk informally with clinicians and managers and visit information 
stands.

Please note, places on the tours + Q&A session must be 
pre-booked via the ways described above for capacity reasons. If 
we are oversubscribed, we will organise another open evening in 
the new year.

Web: imperial.nhs.uk/cxhevent
Email: imperial.communications@nhs.net
Tel: 020 331 25587 


